
 

 

September 21, 2018 

 

Dear Participating Hospitals, 

Your organization should have received two files via secure email from L.A. Care Health Plan, to assist you in 

your analysis and remediation efforts:  

 

1. Approved – Encounter data that L.A. Care has accepted, but was not submitted to DHCS due to 

additional back-end edits. 

2. Rejected - Encounter data that was submitted to, but rejected by, DHCS. 

Please note this is a one-time occurrence, and we continue to encourage your organization to work with your 

designated Account Manager to setup sFTP for future file transfers regarding PHDP. 

 

As a reminder, please register for the upcoming PHDP Information Exchange Forum. 
Even if you have accepted the meeting invitation, in order to access the WebEx, you must click on the link below to register. 

Please note: all individuals must register for the WebEx prior to the meeting. 

 

Date: Wednesday, September 26, 2018 

Time: 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. 

WebEx: Click here to register 

 

We look forward to your attendance.  

Should you have any PHDP-related questions, please email: PNMProjects@lacare.org. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Provider Communications 

L.A. Care Health Plan  

 

https://lacareconferencing.webex.com/lacareconferencing/onstage/g.php?MTID=e6efa3314d5dcf54c74f011958538c24a
mailto:PNMProjects@lacare.org

